Report of BASiC, AUS Council April 5th, 2017

· BASiC Transition took place on April 1st, 2017 and the incoming executive team is looking very inspired to make next year the best year yet
· BASiC appreciation night took place on April 2nd at L’Academie 
· Frosh planning is already underway with our VP Internal having chosen all coordinators, leaders and ostaff for 2017 ArtSci Frosh 
· Ampersand the conference took place on March 25th-26th drawing in over 80 people 
· No more events being planned for the rest of the semester
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Daisy He
BASiC VP External 
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